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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: MPs to be briefed about pharmacy; Our submission to NHS review; Rivaroxaban tablets reimbursement.









		






		






			Community Pharmacy England will be hosting a Parliamentary drop-in event for MPs tomorrow, 10th September.

This is a valuable opportunity for new MPs to learn about the sector, including all the work pharmacy teams do for their patients and the unsustainable pressures they are currently facing. Members of Community Pharmacy England’s Committee and policy team, along with representatives from patient groups, will be present to share their experiences with MPs.

We would be very grateful if pharmacy owners and LPCs could continue to help encourage their local MPs to attend the event. Please feel free to make use of the resources below, which include a new animation to educate and inform politicians about the indispensable role of community pharmacies and their current challenges.
· Animation: Help protect the future of Community Pharmacies in your constituency
· Invitation to MPs
· Social media templates









		Read more 






		






			Community Pharmacy England submission to NHS review
Over the weekend, the national media reported that the full report from Lord Darzi’s review of the NHS will be released later this week. This independent investigation, led by Professor Ara Darzi, Baron Darzi of Denham, has examined NHS challenges to feed into a new Government 10-year healthcare plan.

Community Pharmacy England submitted evidence to the review last month, highlighting the severe funding crisis facing community pharmacies and the urgent need for stabilisation to protect access to care. Our CEO Janet Morrison also wrote to Lord Darzi to provide more information and recommend ways to help realise pharmacy’s potential.

Read more, including our CEO's letter and submission









		






			Reminder: Rivaroxaban Tablets Reimbursement Changes
Starting this month, Rivaroxaban tablets (2.5mg, 10mg, 15mg, and 20mg) will be reclassified outside of Category C, impacting their reimbursement. Prices will now be based on generic products, calculated using supplier data under the Health Service Products (Provision and Disclosure of Information) Regulations 2018.

Branded prescriptions will continue to be reimbursed in line with the NHS list prices of Xarelto®.

Learn more
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